
Wardensville to Virginia State Line Project – Thursday, September 21, 2023 – Public Informational Workshop

Purpose and Need for Appalachian Corridor H: To improve east-west transportation, to promote 
economic development in the region, and to preserve or improve the quality of life in the region.

Timeline:
 1990-1996: 

Environmental & 
engineering studies 
for Corridor H 
between Elkins, WV 
& Virginia were 
completed, & an 
alignment was 
approved.

 1996-2000: Legal 
challenges resulted 
in a court 
settlement which 
divided the 
alignment into nine 
operationally 
independent 
projects that could 
be constructed 
separately as 
funding became 
available.

 2003: An Amended 
Record of Decision 
(“AROD”) was 
approved for the 
Wardensville to 
Virginia State Line 
Project.*

 2001-2008: 
Distribution of $1 
million to Town of 
Wardensville as 
mitigation for 
proposed impacts

 2018-Present: 
Public Meetings 
were held in 2018 
and 2022. Field 
work & agency 
coordination 
ongoing

CORRIDOR H OVERVIEW

*A Settlement Agreement in 2000 
required certain conditions be met 
prior to final design. Those 
conditions, which were outside the 
control of WVDOH, were not met 
until 2020. Although subject to 
change, construction is scheduled 
to begin in 2024 and end in 2031. 

*


